
 
Governor Malloy launched a new state website this week designed to be a one-stop portal for residents, 
businesses, and municipalities to gain information about services available in the aftermath of natural 
disasters and other emergencies, such as available federal and state grants.  
 
Local officials are encouraged to click on CTrecovers.ct.gov and learn the latest information and 
assistance available to towns and cities.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Information already posted on the website:  the Connecticut Department of Labor has been awarded a 
$1.8 million federal grant to support training and temporary employment of young adults to assist with 
Super Storm Sandy recovery.   
 
  Eligibility and application information for this funding, and others, is available at the new 
  website at CTrecovers.ct.gov. 
 
 

 
##  ##  ## 

 
 

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Mike Muszynski of CCM at 
mmuszynski@ccm-ct.org or 203-498-3000. 

 
 
 

This bulletin was sent to CCM-member mayors, first selectmen, town/city managers and emergency management directors. 
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